
 

 

Date : 22/03/22 
 
Dear Rubber Industry Stake Holders, 
  
It is great pleasure to inform our members and all units associated with Rubber Industry 
that the publishing of most awaited “Rubber Manufacturers’ Welfare Association 
Members Directory 2022“is scheduled in mid 2022. The current directory in circulation 
was published in2016. 
  
Rubber Manufacturers’ Welfare Association is an association of strong 500+ members 
engaged in Rubber and allied products manufacturing, trading, services associated to 
rubber industries. The association is actively representing the needs of their members at 
various levels to the government, policy makers, media etc. The technology awareness, 
product promotion as well as business process strengthening activities are conducted via 
various events, publications and workshops from time to time which resulted  yielding 
increase in our membership count every year. 
  
Our proposed new Directory will not only allow our members to update their business 
profile but will also allow to showcase their products and services through different 
categories of advertisement like Title Cover, Strip advt. Full and Half Pages, Insertions etc. 
  
This Directory will be made available at no cost to our members and will be available at 
the prescribed rates to the Non members. 
  
It will also be circulated “Pan India” and will be exhibited at all forthcoming events like 
expos, seminars, meets etc. 
  
The Directory will be in colour print and 1000 copies of the same will be published. It will 
be available in soft as well as print copies. 
  
Kindly find enclosed the Advertisement Tariff and Advertisement Confirmation 
Form.  Members interested to publish their advertisement are requested to revert 
consent form  with  sign and stamp. Booking preference will be given on the basis of 100 
% payment. Membership  Application Form also attached for the non-members to avail 
the benefit and to update information of existing members. 
  
Anticipating your kind cooperation and active participation. 
 
Thanking you,  
Parin Sheth, 
Hon. Secretary, 
Rubber Manufacturers Welfare Association 


